

Strategy and Challenge

Mr Edward Small What Do They Know? Website

The Information Management Service
Shire Hall
Westgate Street
GLOUCESTER
GL1 2TG

Please ask for Amelia Banner

Telephone 01452 324000

Date: 7 October 2019

Email managemyrequests@gloucestershire.gov.uk

Our ref: 14684696 Your ref:

Dear Mr Small

Request for Information

I am writing in response to your request for information:

Please could you send me the final report of Operation Shogun, an investigation into child sexual abuse centering on Sedbury Park School stating in 1998 and finishing finally about April 2005.

Your request has been fully investigated but I have to inform you that we do not hold the information you have requested as this report relates to a police investigation. It would therefore be advisable to make a separate request to Gloucestershire Police. In order to make a request, please follow the instructions outlined on the website below:

https://www.gloucestershire.police.uk/more-on-us/request-information-about-the-police/freedom-of-information-request/

If you are unhappy with my response, you can complain or ask for a review of your request by writing to us within 40 working days of receiving this response. The full procedure is on our website at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foi. This should be addressed to:

Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG managemyrequests@gloucestershire.gov.uk



We would like to hear your views on our service. If you'd like to tell us how we did, you can complete our feedback form online at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

I will now close your request as of this date.

Yours sincerely

Amelia Banner Information Requests Officer